
 

www.swanlandschool.co.uk 

 

12th September 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

School Choir 2024/25 – Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 (Wednesday lunchtime 12.10-12.40 pm) 

 

Our school choir is open to all pupils from Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 who are interested in singing and wanting 

to learn more about Music.  Whether you’re a seasoned singer, just starting or enjoy music, there’s a place 

for you in the choir. 

Rehearsals take place every Wednesday at 12.10 pm in 5LG, starting Wednesday 25th September 2024.  

Children will be sent to eat their lunch following the rehearsal.  

There is also the opportunity to perform at the PTA Christmas Fayre and possibly other local events, these 

performances are usually scheduled outside of normal school hours, but it is not compulsory to participate 

in such events. 

If your child would like to take part in the School Choir, please complete the slip below. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Greensmith (on behalf of Miss Welbourne) 
               

 

 

www.swanlandschool.co.uk 

 

School Choir 2024/25 – Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 (Wednesday lunchtime 12.10-12.40 pm) 

(Please return this slip to school by Friday 20th September – thank you.) 

 

I hereby give permission for my child to participate in the Choir on Wednesday lunchtimes. 

 

 

Child’s Name:         Class:     

 

Signature of Parent/Carer:            


